GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. 2005/Safety (A&R)/6/4. New Delhi, dated?-12-2010

General Managers,
All Zonal Railways.

Sub:- Finalization of enquiries where the responsibility is ﬁxed_on
staff of Foreign Railway.

Ref:- CSO/North Central Railway’s letter No. NCR/ Safety dated
13.10.2010.

Vide Railway Board’s letter No. 2005/Safety (A&R)/6/4 dated
2.8.2007, Railways were advised that Accident Enquiry Report with
Foreign Railway staff responsibility should be put up to SDGM where
there is no post of AGM in the Railway.

Reference has been received from CSO, North Central Railway vide
his above referred letter wherein he has mentioned that the post of CSO
has been made multidisciplinary similar to the post of SDGM and both the
posts are of SAG level and on some Railways, CSOs are even senior to
SDGM. He has proposed that Accident Enquity Reports involving F oreign
Railway staff should be accepted by the CSO instead of SDGM, on

Railways where post of AGM is not existing to streamline and expedite

finalization of enquiry reports.

Railways are requested to submit their views on the above proposal
before the same is put up to Board. ' '
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(Vijaylaxmi Kaushik)
Director/Safety-V




